  THE CITY OF BELLE BOARD OF ALDERMEN MET IN CLOSED SESSION ON WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 20, 2019 AT THE BELLE CITY HALL AT 10:30 A.M.  OFFICALS PRESENT WERE MAYOR JOSH SEAVER, ALDERWOMAN JEANETTE STRUEMPH, ALDERWOMAN COURTNEY MAHANEY, ALDERMAN KEN STANFIELD, ALDERMAN TONY GIECK AND CITY CLERK FRANKIE HICKS.

Visitors were Sheriff Chris Heitman and Deputy Scott John.  

It is the consensus of the Council to schedule a Special Session meeting on Wednesday, December 4, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. at the Belle Bland Community Center and invite all city residents to attend.

Alderman Ken Stanfield made a motion to adjourn the closed session meeting.  The motion was seconded by Alderman Tony Gieck, all in favor.  Meeting adjourned.




_________________
Josh Seaver, Mayor
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